
 
Please accept this as my submission to the Inquiry 
into the provisions of the Anti-Terrorism Bill (No. 2) 
2005. 
 
 I am strongly oppossed to this Bill as I believe it 
wiil negatively effect our Australian way of life and 
freedom we have and love in our country. This proposed 
 Bill will unnecessarily erode our civil liberty and 
is being rushed through under a cloud of fear, which I 
strongly believe is unjustified. 
 Its premise is not within the ethos of the 
"Australian way" of a "fair go" and "innocent until 
proven guilty." 
 I strongly urge the Committee to recommend that this 
proposed Bill, in its present form not be passed by 
parliament. 
 Yours Sincerely 
 Paul Robb 
 Geraldton 
 WA  
 
 




